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It is such a value to have automatic mail in voting. Single day, in person voting 

doesn’t reduce fraud, it reduces turn out and access by legal voters. This is even a 

further injustice if Election Day is not a state and federal protected holiday. Please 

keep providing greater access to the democratic process.  


